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Note to File 
  
April 1, 2011 
 
 
Re: INAC Request for Extension- Round One IR Responses 
 
On March 30th, 2011, the Review Board received a request from INAC for a 60 day 
extension to the March 31st, 2011, deadline for responding to the first round of 
information requests.   
 
On March 31st, 2011, the Review Board decided to grant the extension as requested.  The 
revised deadline is now May 30th, 2011. 
 
Alan Ehrlich 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
 
 


